
HARVARD CONTRACT UPDATE
welcoming work  ·  healthy lives  ·  sustainable jobs

we are ready to be leaders
we are ready to work

AT HARVARD WE SAY UNDER 35K NOT OK!
On June 14, the Local 26 Bargaining Committee proposed a mininum annual         
income of $35k a year for Harvard dining services workers. 

SUSTAINABLE JOBS: END POVERTY AT HARVARD
53% of Harvard dining services workers make less than $35,000 a year. 
That’s not enough to sustain us.
We look forward to the Administration’s response to our innovative approach to 
tackling income inequality & poverty here at the University.

In addition, we proposed yearly raises of approximately $1 a 
year.

WE WANT HEALTHY LIVES
Harvard Administration has asked us to accept a proposal that 
would increase the cost of seeking care. 

We are not willing to accept proposals that would make it   
harder for us to take our children to the doctor. 

We think we can do better than that at Harvard.

WELCOMING WORK
We reached a tentative agreement with the University 
on improvements to the grievance procedure. 

We have another session with the University on Friday and 
union committee meetings on Wednesday. 

Until then, think about what you are willing to do to secure 
welcoming, healthy and sustainable jobs at Harvard?

UNION 
COMMITTEE      
MEETINGS

WED, 
JUNE 22

3:30 pm &       
8:30 pm

Phillips Brooks 
House, Harvard 

Yard


